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To Senator Cowles:

Please note that in this draft I have inserted the treatment of s. 49.45 (6u) in 2001
SB–55 (the biennial budget bill) in addition to treatment that is currently in 2001
Assembly Bill 274.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call.

Debora A. Kennedy
Managing Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–0137
E–mail:  debora.kennedy@legis.state.wi.us


